[bookmark: _GoBack]This report is being amended to adjust the certification related to the Liaison Contact Section. Due to a change in station ownership and subsequent transition to a new general manager, station is unable to definitely confirm if the announcements were given in a routine manner related to the existence and location of the children's programming reports. On September 20, 2016 the station created a new spot publicizing the existence and location of the children's programming logs and scheduled it to run weekly on the permanent log. 
